
 

January 2025 Board Report 

 

TO: NBCUSD #16 Board of Education, Mrs. Jill Larson, Superintendent  
From: Hattie Llewellyn, High School Principal 
 
School Improvement 

●​ Our Building Leadership, Instructional Leadership, and MTSS  Teams have been very busy implementing our 
SIP action plans this month!  Here is a list of the initiatives we have been working on: 

Building Leadership Team Instructional Leadership Team MTSS Team 

Movement Monday ASVAB Testing - Will be 
rescheduled for February 14th 

Reading and Math Interventions 

Extra Awards AI Implementation Behavior Interventions 

Student Leadership Team Activity 
Planning 

Xello Integration Academic Support 
Attendance Tracking 

February Activities - Valentine’s 
Spirit Week 

 Social/Emotional Support 

Curriculum and Instruction 
●​  Mr. Viola has been meeting with all high school students to go over course planning and selection for the 25.26 School 

Year.  Students are using the Xello platform to make their selections. 
●​ Teachers were trained on the ViewSonic Boards last Thursday. Mrs. Pecoraro summarized the training in a helpful 

tutorial and shared with staff. 
Assessment 

●​ ASVAB testing  for all Juniors will be rescheduled for students to take it during our next Pretzels with a Purpose 
Session. 

●​ Winter Benchmark Assessments have been completed.  We have met to create intervention groups and they will start 
next Monday during Advisory. 

Pretzel Positives 
NBHS Shout Outs 

●​ Shout out to Mrs. Larson for coordinating all of the moving days - schedule, volunteers, food - everything ran 
seamlessly! 

●​ Shout out to our students and staff for the smooth transition into our new building.  There have been a variety of things 
that have come up and we have worked together to pivot and do what needs to be done to get things taken care of. 

●​ Shout out to our SSOs - from parking lots to the kitchen sink, then have been ready and willing to do anything they are 
asked to do. 

●​ Shout out to Ms. Delai, our HS Art Teacher - she received a $1000.00 grant this week to use for her classes. 

 



 

Recommendations:  None at this time 
 

Professional Development:  I will attend two AI workshops over the next few weeks.  One on January 31st and the other on 
Febrary 11th. 

 


